
 

 

Classified Staff Council Minutes 

8/26/22 

University Place, Heritage Room 

 

In attendance: Marie Post, Jeanette Farris, Sabrina Parks, Norma Hart, Jamey Kesner 

 

 

The first Staff Council meeting of academic year 2022-23 was held on August 26, 2022 at 2pm in the 

Heritage Room. The meeting opened with a greeting from Interim President Gilmer. Dr. Gilmer conveyed 

his commitment to be transparent and open with communication to the Potomac State community. He 

had previously met with Norma Hart and Jeanette Farris to become familiar with the Staff Council and 

with the topics that had been discussed during the previous academic year.  Dr. Gilmer likes the idea of 

holding open forums with the classified employees. It was proposed to have the forums every other 

month. The dates, times, and location of the forums will be announced by email. 

 

 

Old Business: 

 

None 

 

 

New Business: 

 

With the departure of Amie Chronister and Mike Lynch and the re-assignment of MaryElizabeth Keller, 

the council has decreased to five members.  A Chairperson is needed, and two additional members are 

desired. A nomination ballot will be distributed by email in the coming weeks. 

 

Future Staff Council meetings will continue to be held on the last Friday of each month at 2pm. The 

meeting location will be changed from the Heritage Room to AD B13 (the conference room in the 

Administration Building). 

 

 

ACCE Update: 

 

Jamey Kesner attended the recent ACCE meeting the morning of August 26, 2022.  He announced that 

Potomac State College will be hosting the next ACCE meeting on September 19, 2022. 

 

 

Adjournment: 

 

Jean Farris moved to adjourn the meeting. Jamey Kesner second the motion. 

 

 

The next meeting will be held September 30 at 2pm in AD B13. 


